
Announcement of Keynote Speaker 

Dear Esteemed Colleagues and Students, 

We are thrilled to announce that Dr. Jane Smith, a renowned expert in the field of Environmental 

Science, will be the keynote speaker at the upcoming Annual Academic Conference on 

Sustainable Development, to be held on April 15-16, 2024, at our university. 

Dr. Smith is currently a professor at XYZ University and has published over 50 influential 

research papers. Her work has significantly contributed to advancements in sustainable practices, 

and we are excited to hear her insights on "Innovative Approaches to Climate Change 

Mitigation." 

The keynote address will take place on April 15, 2024, at 10:00 AM in the Main Auditorium. We 

encourage all participants to attend this enlightening session. 

We look forward to a dynamic exchange of ideas and discussions that will inspire and advance 

our collective goals. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. John Doe 

Conference Organizer 

Your University 


